
 ​February 3, 2017 
     ​We have had a wonderful week in second grade! The students are continuing to work hard every day. 
We are continuing to study the Eucharist and Parts of the Mass in Religion. We began Superkids Unit 4 
Week 2 in Reading. The Spelling Test will be on Thursday. In math we started to learn about geometry 
with shapes. We presented our treasure map project in Social Studies. ​Students should be taking one 
Accelerated Reading test each week. If you are interested in placing a Scholastic Book Order, please do 
so by February 13, 2017. 
         Thank you to all who sent in donations for the Chemo Care Kits. Thank you also for donations sent 
in to the Raso family. Antonio was surprised with all of the superhero shirts on Thursday! We had a great 
Catholic Schools Week full of fun activities and events to celebrate our school. Thank you to all who 
helped make this week possible! The students ended the week with Cosmic Bingo and a great pep rally!  
          Please join us for the all school Mass on Tuesday, as the 2nd grade will be leading the celebration. 
We hope to see you there. Tuesday is also our 100th Day of School. Please reference the letter that was 
sent home this week with details.  
          The 2nd Grade Sunday Celebration is on Sunday, February 12 at the 9:00 Mass. Please RSVP by 
February 7th to your child’s teacher with how many people will be attending from your family, as we will 
have reserved pews up front. Please also comment if your child would like to be a gift bearer, reader or 
family greeter before Mass. 
      ​We hope you have a great weekend! We look forward to another great week in second grade! 

What is happening next week in second grade... 
Language Arts Superkids Unit 4 Week 2 

Math Geometry Test Friday 

Social Studies Black History Month 

Science Extinction and Fossils 

Religion First Eucharist 

 

Reminders and Class Information 
● Snacks must be peanut free. Thank you!  
● Students may bring in a water bottle 
● All School Mass(lead by 2nd Grade) February 7 1:15pm 
● 2nd Grade Sunday Celebration February 12, 2017 9:00am Mass 
● No School February 20 

God Bless and Have a Wonderful Week,  ​   ​Mrs. Kubas & Mrs. Shreve 

 


